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I am against making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard method 

for voting in Oregon, I am also against limiting mail-in-vote options or imposing 

stringent identification requirements when casting a vote. Oregon currently maintains 

a gold-standard example of implementing a universal vote-by-mail system. It has 

positively impacted our state's voter turn-out in past election cycles and increased 

accessibility for all registered voters. Requiring in-person voting on election day 

would disenfranchise voters and decrease voter turn-out.   


